
News from

Little Quackers

A Hoppy Easter!

We have recently welcomed some new guests into 
our home…a flock of six fluffy ducklings! Our 
residents have absolutely loved having them around, 
enjoying cuddles and caring for the hatchlings. The 
cute little ducklings reached a big milestone recently 
when they enjoyed their first swim, which they 
thoroughly enjoyed! After their swim, the ducks had 
some cuddles from our residents to warm up. We’ve 
loved having them around and watching them grow.

Easter is always a wonderful time of year for us.   
Back in April, our residents enjoyed decorating Easter 
bonnets for the celebrations. The Easter Bunny joined 
us to hand out chocolate eggs to the residents, and 
everyone had fun with some baking, with residents 
helping to make special chocolate nest cakes, which 
were very much enjoyed by all! A big thank you to 
our team who went above and beyond to make it an 
egg-cellent Easter for everyone.

Dear friends,
With a fresh new season upon us, our home is bursting with brightness and vibrancy!   
Take a glimpse into our delightful spring escapades in our latest newsletter.



We always love reading your comments on Facebook!
Here are a few recent ones:

If you don’t wish to receive future newsletter updates from us, please email us at marketing@carebase.org.uk
and we’ll of course, remove you from our list.

“Nice to see residents enjoying the sunshine.” Bridget

“Nice moments with lots of happiness.” Kamalkumar

“What a great morning we had at Brooklands Care Home visiting our friends.” 
The Norwich Montessori School Ltd

Cooking up a storm

Mum’s the word
We were delighted to celebrate Mother’s Day in 
style and made a fuss of all our lovely ladies on 
their special day. They were all gifted flowers, 
chocolates, and a Mother’s Day blessing, as well 
as a special dinner to say a big thank you for 
everything they do. It was a day full of happiness 
and lots of smiles from everyone as we 
celebrated all the mums in the world.

We recently said goodbye and good luck to our 
much-loved head chef Linda, whose wonderful cooking will 
be missed by us all. We surprised Linda with a small but 
special retirement party, where the team and residents 
alike wished her a very restful and fun retirement.         
The wonderful Sunshine Ukulele’s stayed true to their 
name and not only entertained our residents with a great 
variety of songs, but they brought the sunshine with them 
too! And a warm Brooklands welcome to our new chef 
Ian, who is highly experienced and is looking forward to 
being part of the team.

With love,
Helen Jackson
Home Manager
Brooklands Care Home, Costessey Lane, Drayton, Norwich, NR8 6HB, Tel: 01603 510 463


